
 

 

 

 
 

December 29, 2021 Ref: NBEAC/MAJU- Karachi/2021-84 

Dr. Syed Noaman Ahmed Shah, 

Dean, 

MAJU, Karachi.  

Subject: Accreditation Decision Notification  

Dear Dr. Syed Noaman Ahmed Shah, 

I am pleased to inform you that, based on the assessment carried out by the Peer Review Team and a subsequent 

review by the Accreditation Award Committee, NBEAC has approved accreditation for Faculty of Business 

Administration, Mohammad Ali Jinnah University, Karachi, for its BBA and MBA programs.  

This accreditation is granted under Category “X” for a period of three (03) years.  The recommendations and 

suggestions provided by the Peer Review Team are attached as Annex-I.    

I congratulate you on your successful accreditation and assure you of our availability to help with the future 

development of your business education programs. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

                                                                                                                                                           

 

Dr. Farrukh Iqbal 

  Chairman (NBEAC) 

 
CC:  

 Rector/VC office 

 Peer Review Panel Members 

 PD-NBEAC 

 SPM-Accreditation, NBEAC 

 


